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 Rod 

Dreyfus-Terrett

OBJ2016/6699/P 06/02/2017  21:07:34 I object to planning application (ref: 2016/6699/P) on the grounds that inadequate consideration has 

been given to the impact of closure of the Eastern entrances to Swiss Cottage Underground Station. I 

do not believe that ANY demolition should be permitted on the current 100 Avenue Road site until 

satisfactory and SAFE proposals for pedestrian access to the Underground Station have been approved 

by a body that is independent of Essential Living.

27A Buckland 

Crescent

 Ms E. Chambers COMNOT2016/6699/P 05/02/2017  13:31:09 100 Ave re-applic Feb2017 This should be alongside the newly re-entered applic for100Ave condition 

31

Re: application: 2016/6699/P 100 Avenue Rd . 

Developers Essential Living 

Plans for this Applic are not complete. No decision can be made by Camden until all plans are 

completed. I wish to be reassured in writing by Mr Cassidy (or any replacement for him who might 

claim not to have known) and also backed up by Ms Beaumont that Camden will carry out its 

responsibility on this matter.

This application has been extended by the developers adding closure of the market, change of access to 

Swiss Cottage tube. Please note, and again acknowledge in writing to me this variation on the original 

application should and must now be properly re-registered. Consequently this then must become open 

to public consultation, site notices, press notices, will be needed and the new application brought to the 

planning committee again for thorough consultation. 

I shall also expect to see my concerns here set up on the website within the next few days.

Regards, Elaine Chambers

31

Winchester Rd

London

NW3 3NR
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